

Dear Year 6,

Welcome to year 6! My name is Mr. Riccio. I look forward to welcoming you all to year 6. It is a very busy but also fantastically interesting year. We have many new and exciting topics to cover and plenty of learning we can build upon from year 5. In year 6, you will have more responsibility and the younger children in the school will be looking up to you all as role-models. I look forward to meeting all 6R on Monday!

My Likes & Interests

- Football;
- Star Wars;
- Playing music;
- Mathematics.

Facts About Me

- I have a dog;
- I have lived next to an active volcano;
- I have met the Queen;
- -l am not a Marmite fan.

